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Thank you, Mr. President. 

The Kyrgyz Republic welcomes the delegation of Mauritius, appreciates the engagement in the UPR process and thanks for presentation of the national report. 
We recommend:
1. continue to give priority to the interests of the child through the adoption of appropriate legislation;
2. preserve the right to free public education for all, from preschool to higher education, and ensure an inclusive, holistic and meaningful value-based education system;
3. maintain the strength of the social security system and improve the lives of vulnerable people. 

We wish Mauritius all success for its review.

I thank you! 
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